
 

 

 

The map above of the United States is color coded, with each state falling into one of four 

categories: 

The first category, colored light purple, is “no new voucher legislation introduced.” The 

states in this category are: Alabama, Alaska, Arkansas, California, Delaware, Hawaii, Idaho, 

Louisiana, Maine, Massachusetts, Michigan, Montana, New Hampshire, Nevada, New York, 

North Dakota, Oregon, South Dakota, Texas, and Vermont.  
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The second category, colored dark purple, is “new voucher legislation to create or expand 

vouchers introduced, but failed to become law.” The states in this category are: Colorado, 

Connecticut, Georgia, Illinois, Indiana, Iowa, Kansas, Kentucky, Minnesota, Missouri, 

Nebraska, New Jersey, New Mexico, Oklahoma, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, South 

Carolina, Tennessee, Virginia, Washington, West Virginia, Wisconsin, and Wyoming. 

The third category, colored red, is “significant voucher legislation passed into law (any 

expansion of existing programs and/or new voucher programs).” The only state in this 

category is Utah. 

The fourth category, which is striped red and dark purple, is “hybrid: significant voucher 

legislation passed into law, and other voucher legislation failed to become law.” The states 

in this category are Arizona, Florida, Maryland, Mississippi, North Carolina, and Ohio. 

 
 


